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Jeff Takahashi

E-mail:  jtakahashi@atmel.com
  (408) 436-4209

Fax:  (408) 487-2600

January 13, 2003

Dear Customer:

Please find attached Product Change Notification (PCN# SC030302) which addresses a die shrink and part marking change for the AT24C32 to AT24C32A.

The list of affected products, product qualification status, and the conversion schedule is outlined on the attached PCN.  Qualification samples and data are available and may be obtained by contacting your local Atmel Sales Representative.

The new version of the 32K bit 2-Wire EEPROMs (AT24C32A) are functionally identical and pin compatible to the original version products and meet all existing data sheet specifications. The transition to the new version product will be transparent to the customer’s application and will now replace the 24C32 device, with the additional option of Full Array Write Protection and NOW being offered in a 8ld TSSOP package.

 Sincerely,

Jeff Takahashi

Atmel Serial EEPROM Marketing

Attachment:  PCN No. SC030302
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